Booster Club Meeting
November 8, 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]Attendance: Eric Moskow, Michele Kretsch, Sue Smith, Diane Schulman, Brenda Ko, John Goodson, Mandy King and Bob White.  

Meeting called to order at 6:00pm

October Minutes:   Sue motioned to accept the minutes for October and Diane seconded.  All other members approved.  

Treasurer’s Report:  No Treasurer’s report

Membership:  Diane has the membership forms ready to go for Saturday’s meeting.  We still feel that handing out a physical form at the meeting helps to remind people to sign up even if they end up doing it on line.  Diane was given the schedule for the teams meeting early or after the 9:00am main meeting.  Forms will still be given to those parents.    

Athletic Report:  Girls basketball is putting together a plan for their three fundraisers.  The fundraisers are poinsettias, pancake breakfast, and The Best of New York tournament. Eric will approve these fundraisers and sign off on them with John.  John shared the quality of the live stream games.  John is working on calibrating the equipment for the gym. Girls swimming, girls volleyball, boys golf, gymnastic, girls soccer, and boys cross country teams are all sectional champs.  Two students have won individual sectional championships.    Girls soccer is going to states. John shared that the scoreboards are in.  Jason is working with the company to install the beams.  
Team pictures are scheduled.  

Concession:   Sue has removed most of the food from the outdoor stand.  She asked that people help her move the remaining things to the inside stand.  Eric will speak with Jason to see what he can help us with as far as cleaning and draining the water. 

Volunteers and scheduling:   Nancie has the open and close schedule ready for board members to sign up.  We have 116 slots to fill for winter season.  

Apparel and Online Store:    Bob has sent a link to our emails for the current store.  Eric is concerned about the low resolution on the screen.   When you click on an item, it goes fuzzy.    Bob will request that we have high resolution on all items before we put this out to the public.  

Senior Banquet: The senior banquet will be June 9, 2018.  

Sue made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Mandy seconded it.  All other members approved this motion.  
The meeting was adjourned at 7:00pm.  
Our next meeting will be on December 6th at 7:00pm.
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